
 

80-002 Salubria Site (18PR692)  
Oxon Hill Road  
Oxon Hill  
The house at Salubria was built circa 1830 and was a two-and-one-half-story frame dwelling with 
kitchen wing and doctor’s office; on the grounds stood several early nineteenth-century outbuildings. 
Salubria was built for Dr. John H. Bayne, prominent physician, agriculturist, and first superintendent 
of the county’s public schools; it was the home of five generations of the Bayne family. The house 
was severely damaged by a series of fires in the 1980s and 1990s. After archeological investigations 
were undertaken on the grounds, the house and all but one outbuilding were demolished in 2003. The 
photo above is from the Historic American Buildings Survey, 1936. 


